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This is a published notice on the Find a Tender service: https://www.find-
tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/030932-2023 

Not applicable

Escalator Foot Entrapment

Transport for London

F14: Notice for changes or additional information

Notice identifier: 2023/S 000-030932
Procurement identifier (OCID): ocds-h6vhtk-040cd8  
Published 19 October 2023, 3:51pm

Section I: Contracting authority/entity

I.1) Name and addresses

Transport for London

5 ENDEAVOUR SQUARE

LONDON

E201JN

Contact

Chris Margarido

Email

v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk

Country

United Kingdom

Region code

https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/030932-2023
https://www.find-tender.service.gov.uk/Notice/030932-2023
mailto:v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk
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UKI - London

Justification for not providing organisation identifier

Not on any register

Internet address(es)

Main address

https://tfl.gov.uk/

Section II: Object

II.1) Scope of the procurement

II.1.1) Title

Escalator Foot Entrapment

II.1.2) Main CPV code

71000000 - Architectural, construction, engineering and inspection services

II.1.3) Type of contract

Services

II.1.4) Short description

Transport for London (TfL) is undertaking an early market engagement exercise, by
inviting potential suppliers to complete a Market Sounding Questionnaire (MSQ) for an
upcoming escalator foot entrapment trial in which TfL is looking for innovative, scalable
solutions that can: 

• Reduce and/or eliminate the risk of escalator foot entrapments (Entrapments) on our
network, mainly for children. 

• Reduce the severity of an Entrapment, should it occur.

This MSQ is issued by Transport for London (TfL) and is seeking market feedback to:

• Understand what solutions exist and ready for implementation 

https://tfl.gov.uk/
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• Understand what technologies exist in other industries that might be applicable to this
problem area 

• Gauge suppliers' interest, capabilities, and capacity to engage in a trial.

If you have any questions regarding this PIN please contact:

v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk

TfL have recently switched to a new sourcing system, SAP Ariba, meaning that TfL's
processes are now different to those that suppliers may be familiar with. The following
instructions explain this new system and provide guidance on how interested parties will
be able to communicate with TfL and access the MSQ through the new system.

For help on registering on the SAP Ariba system and for checking if your organisation
already has an account please refer to https://content.tfl.gov.uk/supplier-registration.pdf

In case of registration problems please contact Ariba_Supplier_Enablement@tfl.gov.uk

Upon completion of registration, interested parties must inform the TfL lead via email
(v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk), in order that they can be invited to the event in Ariba. They
will then have unrestricted and full access to the MSQ, free of charge through their
dashboard when they login to Ariba at https://service.ariba.com/Supplier.aw. Any
subsequent competitions shall also be run through SAP Ariba.

Please can you express your interest by emailing v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk by close of
play 17th November 2023 to be gain access to the MSQ event. The last date that MSQ
submissions shall be accepted is 20th November 2023.

Section VI. Complementary information

VI.6) Original notice reference

Notice number: 2023/S 000-030674

mailto:v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk
https://content.tfl.gov.uk/supplier-registration.pdf
mailto:Ariba_Supplier_Enablement@tfl.gov.uk
mailto:v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk
https://service.ariba.com/Supplier.aw
mailto:v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk
/Notice/030674-2023
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Section VII. Changes

VII.1.2) Text to be corrected in the original notice

Section number

II.1.4.

Read

Text

Transport for London (TfL) is undertaking an early market engagement exercise, by
inviting potential suppliers to complete a Market Sounding Questionnaire (MSQ) for an
upcoming escalator foot entrapment trial in which TfL is looking for innovative, scalable
solutions that can:

• Reduce and/or eliminate the risk of escalator foot entrapments (Entrapments) on our
network, mainly for children.

• Reduce the severity of an entrapment, should it occur.

This MSQ is issued by Transport for London (TfL) and is seeking market feedback to:

• Understand what solutions exist and are ready for implementation

• Understand what technologies exist in other industries that might be applicable to this
problem area

• Gauge suppliers' interest, capabilities, and capacity to engage in a trial.

If you have any questions regarding this PIN please contact:

v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk

TfL have recently switched to a new sourcing system, SAP Ariba, meaning that TfL's
processes are now different to those that suppliers may be familiar with. The following
instructions explain this new system and provide guidance on how interested parties will
be able to communicate with TfL and access the MSQ through the new system.

For help on registering on the SAP Ariba system and for checking if your organisation
already has an account please refer to https://content.tfl.gov.uk/supplier-registration.pdf

In case of registration problems please contact Ariba_Supplier_Enablement@tfl.gov.uk

mailto:v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk
https://content.tfl.gov.uk/supplier-registration.pdf
mailto:Ariba_Supplier_Enablement@tfl.gov.uk
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Upon completion of registration, interested parties must inform the TfL lead via email
(v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk), so that they can be invited to the MSQ event in Ariba. 

They will then have unrestricted and full access to the MSQ, free of charge through their
dashboard when they login to Ariba at https://service.ariba.com/Supplier.aw. 

Any subsequent competitions shall also be run through SAP Ariba.

Please can you express your interest by emailing v_chrismargarido@tfl.gov.uk by close of
play 1st December 2023 to be given access to the MSQ event. The last date that MSQ
submissions shall be accepted is 27th November 2023.
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